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On June 23, 2020, the Commission Staff issued to several utilities requests for 

information, seeking information regarding the effect the current state of emergency 

caused by the global pandemic has had on each utility’s operations.  Responses to the 

requests are due on or before July 7, 2020. 

Several utilities from whom information was requested have filed for an extension 

of time in which to respond to the requests.1  Grounds for the various motions cite, inter 

alia, the three-day holiday preceding the current due date for responses and personnel 

availability to compile the requested information.  

Based on the various motions and the likelihood that many utilities are under the 

same or similar constraints, the Commission finds that the deadline should be extended 

for the filing of all responses to the requests for information.  Utilities are encouraged, 

however, to file their responses as soon as possible.  

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED that responses to the Commission Staff’s requests 

for information issued on June 23, 2020, shall be due on July 21, 2020.  

 

                                            
1 Warren County Water District, Simpson County Water District, and Butler County Water District 

filed a joint motion for an extension of time.  Hyden-Leslie County Water District and Green River Valley 
County Water District also filed individual motions for an extension of time.  
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